From: Michael Weinhoffer

To: Doug Young
Date: May 16, 2017

Subject: Request for Info - File #0095-EX-CN-2017

Message:
Mr. Young,

| have received your most recent requests for updates to the RADSat license application. | understand
that there are more files to be submitted, but | will not be able to submit all of the requests within 30 days.
This is because | am on summer break and cannot access the orbital debris or SpaceCap software
outside of the lab at Embry-Riddle. | should be able to submit as much information as possible for the
NTIA form in 30 days. | will not be able to submit the SpaceCap file within 30 days because | do not have
access to the software from home and no one else on the team knows how to use it, but | will send it in
as soon as | can once the fall semester starts. The same will likely go for the ITU cost recovery letter.
There has been significant progress on the orbital debris report, and it should be finished shortly after the
new semester starts, but not within the 30 day deadline. Since most of the team members are away for
the summer, lab software cannot be accessed, but we are doing our best to prepare as much as we can.
| will start working on the NTIA form and gather more information for the SpaceCap file. | will also ask for
an update from the members doing the orbital debris analysis. Please let me know of any questions or
concerns.

Thank you,

Michael Weinhoffer



